
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

English:  
 
This week the children will continue with their magical stories which they have based around Harry Potter.  
They will be writing the problem, the resolution and the ending.  They will then have time to edit their stories, 
checking they have used the correct punctuation and if they have spelt words correctly.   
 
 
Maths: 
 
This week the children will be continuing with Multiplication and Division.  We will also be completing some 
Christmas maths activities involving different mathematical concepts that we have covered over the term. 

Homework: 
 

Please encourage your child to read during the Christmas holiday and complete activities on the 
‘Garage’ section of TTRS.  
As we have been learning about the Romans this term, your child may like to design and make a 
Roman Chariot – this is optional. I would love to see any that are made.  
  

 

Other Matters: 

 There is no Swimming on Wednesday 18th December. Swimming starts back on Wednesday 8th January. 

 The children will have their PE lesson on Monday and Fridays, they will need to remember to bring 
their PE kit in on those days.  

 KS2 Talent Show – Monday 16th December.  If your child has signed up, please remind them to practise 
their talent over the weekend ready to perform on Monday morning.  

 KS2 Christmas Concert - Wednesday 18th December at 2pm at the church. 

 My email address is a.brech@tssfirst.co.uk should you need to contact me.  
 
 

Hope you all have a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 

This week in Year 4 
 

Monday 16th December 
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